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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the Plurinational State of Bolivia should
continue to link its policies for the freeing of individuals and the recovery of lands
in the Chaco region with a view to the territorial reconstitution of the Guaraní
people, which both the Government and APG consider the ultimate objective.
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